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Dear Parents,  

WELCOME to our April/May Management Newsletter!  Term 3 is looking 

very busy and exciting with many activities and events planned for May 

and June including Teddy STAR of The Week, SPLASH, Build A Bear Field 

Trip, Parent Teacher Conferences & Final Progress Reports, End of Term 

Party and Teddy 4õs Graduation Ceremony!!   

Summer Camp (26th June to 11th August) 

We are now open for enrollment for our fun filled 7 

weeks of òJungle Bookó Summer Camp which will run 

from 26th June to 11th August  If you would like your 

child to join in with our summer  fun please submit the 

attached Summer Camp Registration Form (Click here 

download form)  to Mrs. Germy at admissions or email 

us at admin@teddybearnursery.net.   

Keeping our little Teddies cool!  

Focus of the Month! 

Our Splash Days are a complete success!! Children are enjoying their  pic-

nic and splashing around the playground. The little teddies are practicing 

their fine motor skills while the older ones have to workout how to get 

the water from one container to the next on our òWater Walló. 

Term1 Re enrollment Forms  & òRefer A Friend òRewards 

You will have already received the re-enrollment form for Term 3, can 

we ask you to please return the form and payment to Ms. Germy. Pay-

ments can be paid by cash, cheque or bank transfer and the statement of 

payment can be emailed to admin@teddybearnursery.net  

We have also attached our òRefer A Friendó rewards program thanking 

you in advance for recommending Teddy Bear Nursery to your friends 

and family!  

http://teddybearnursery.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/summer-camp-enrolment-form-2016.pdf
http://teddybearnursery.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/summer-camp-enrolment-form-2016.pdf
mailto:admin@teddybearnursery.net


 

Teddy Beats The Heat           

ALL NEW Splash Park!   

The weather is getting hot, hot, hot and what better way to beat the heat then with the introduc-

tion of our fabulous  summer program of events.  Here at Teddy Bear, the start of the heat 

doesnõt mean we stop outdoor play, we simply add water and the fun continues.  Starting this 

month, Splash    returns in our  newly turfed playground.  This years splash activities include new 

water sensory play centres, water slides, sprinklers, a car wash and many other  creative water 

play ideas to boost the imagination and keep cool. 



 

Teddy Beats The Heat           

ALL NEW Reading Corner!  

Teddy Bear Nursery beats the heat with more indoor activity areas! our activity areas have seen 

a facelift with the start of our new Library Centre where the children will continue to discover 

the joy of reading in the enchanting area. 


